
 

Prior Degree Verification 
2014 – 2015 

 
When you completed your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) for the 
2014 - 2015 Award Year, you checked 'Yes' to the question, "Will you have your first 
bachelor's degree before July 1, 2014?" If this answer is correct, you would be ineligible 
for a number of different forms of financial aid.  In order to ensure that we can process 
your financial aid application correctly, please check the appropriate response below and 
return this letter to us immediately.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
Student Name:    Student ID:   
 
 
_____ I will NOT have a bachelor's degree before July 1, 2014.  
 
 
_____ I will have a bachelor's degree before July 1, 2014. 
 
 
 
 
 
Student Signature 

 
Date 

 
 
 
 
 
Financial Aid 
Messiah College 
One College Avenue Suite 3006 
Mechanicsburg PA  17055 
 
Phone:  (717)691-6007 
Email: finaid@messiah.edu 
Fax: (717)691-2349 
 


